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TO Jennifer Bolton FROM Dave Whittleston 

 TEL 01744 671615 

EMAIL davidwhittleston@sthelens.gov.uk 

DATE 30/01/2020 

 
Re: 
    
Application Number: P/2020/0061 
For: Hybrid Application 
Proposal: Hybrid Planning Application for the following development (major 

development); 
(i) Full Planning Permission for the erection of a B8 logistics 
warehouse, with ancillary offices, associated car parking, 
infrastructure and landscaping; and 
(ii) Outline Planning Permission for Manufacturing (B2) and Logistics 
(B8) development with ancillary offices and associated access 
infrastructure works (detailed matters of appearance, landscaping, 
layout and scale are reserved for subsequent approval) 

Location: Land To The West Of Omega South & South Of The M62 Bold St Helens 
Applicant: Omega St Helens Ltd/T.J. Morris Limited 

 
 

Observations 
 
I understand that Richard Skitt, Mott MacDonald, will review this application for St Helens and provide 
transport comments/ recommendations in due course. 
 
Kind Regards  

  
 

Dave Whittleston 
Senior Transport Officer 


